
 
 

Solicitation Policy 
 
Falling Waters Subdivision has experienced several door-to-door 
solicitations. There are ‘no solicitation’ signs that have been posted 
which should prevent this activity.  
 
Our policy on solicitations within our community is:   
 

• Door to Door solicitation for profit is prohibited.   
 

• Resident activities in fund raising efforts for their schools, girl/boy 
scouts, church groups or other not for profit organizations is 
allowed.  

 
If you have any questions regarding this policy, please contact the HOA 
Board at FallingWatersHOACrownPoint@gmail.com.  
 
Authorized and Approved by the Board – 10/29/2010 
*Revised and approved by HOA Board: 8 October 2024 
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